

Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau Board Meeting Tuesday, September 6, 2022

The Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau met Tuesday, September 6, 2022, at 2 p.m. in the Tupelo CVB boardroom. Board members present were Neal McCoy, Steven Blaylock, Dimple Patel, Louis Britton and Chauncey Godwin. Tupelo CVB staff members present were Jan Pannell, Jennie Bradford Curlee and Stephanie Moody-Coomer. Kim Hanna represented the City of Tupelo.

Neal McCoy called the meeting to order at 2 p.m.

Louis Britton moved for approval of the agenda, Chauncey Godwin seconded the motion. All voting aye, the motion carried.

Dimple Patel moved for approval of the minutes from the board meeting held in August 2022. Louis Britton seconded the motion. All voting aye, the motion carried.

Kim Hanna presented the financial report.

Jan Pannell, Jennie Bradford Curlee and Stephanie Coomer presented staff reports.

Neal McCoy addressed the board about a plan for the CVB to fund a conceptual drawing and financial estimate on a new pickleball facility. The cost for the conceptual plan is forthcoming and will be emailed to the board for a decision or presented at the next board meeting.

Neal McCoy addressed the board about a plan for the CVB to fund a second conceptual plan and financial estimate on a new farmers' market and food truck venue. The cost for the conceptual plan is forthcoming and will be emailed to the board for a decision or presented at the next board meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 2:32 p.m.

Submitted by:

Chauncey Godwin, Secretary

Neal McCov. Executive Director